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Anne van Biema Fellowship, Japanese visual arts

Freer|Sackler Gallery, Smithsonian
Deadline: Dec 15,2012

Nancy Micklewright, Freer and Sackler Galleries, Smithsonian Institution
Dear Colleagues,

| am writing with a reminder that the deadline for applications for the 2013-2014 Anne van Biema
Fellowship at the Freer|Sackler is December 15th 2012.

This is a great research opportunity for a scholar at any level whose work focuses on the Japa-
nese visual arts.

For more information and application instructions, please visit the website:
http://www.asia.si.edu/research/vanBiemaFellowship.asp.

Best,
Nancy Micklewright

Head, Scholarly Programs and Publications
Freer|Sackler
Smithsonian
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